
 

    

 

 

 
09.11.2022 

 

Harefield Christmas Performances 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We are excited to announce that our Christmas performances will be in the school hall this year.   
The performances will be: 

 Traditional Nativity performed by Year R 

 Innspectors performed by Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3  

 Lights Camel Action performed by Year 4 , Year 5 and Year 6   
The dates and times for the performances are: 
 
Monday 12th December 

 1.45pm Lights Camel Action by Year 4 / Year 5 / Year 6 performance for parents/carers 
(parents/carers to arrive from 1.30)  

 5pm Innspector by Year 1 / Year 2 / Year 3 performance (parents to drop children off at 
4.30pm and can then go to the hall for the performance) 

Tuesday 13th December 

 9.20pm  A Little Nativity by Yr R - 9.20am performance for parents (parents to drop their 
children off at the start of the day and can they go to the hall for the performance) 

 1.45pm  Innspector by Year 1 / Year 2 / Year 3 performance for parents (parents to arrive at 
1.30pm)  

 5pm  Lights Camel Action by Year 4 / Year 5 / Year 6 performance (parents to drop off at 
4.30pm and can then go to the hall for the performance) 

Thursday 15th December  

 2.30pm    A Little Nativity by Yr R parents performance 2.30pm (parents to arrive from 
2.15pm) 

We will not be allocating specific tickets for the production but, for health and safety reasons, we 
are only able to accommodate 2 guests for Innspector / Lights Camel Action / The Little Nativity. 
Please complete the slip attached confirming the details of the adults attending and which 
performance you will be attending. 
 

If your child is chosen to have a speaking part, a separate letter will be sent out because we will need 
all of these children to come back to school for the evening performance.  
We will also send out another letter to confirm what children will need for costumes at a later date. 
 

In the interest of safeguarding and due to many children not having permission to be videoed/ 
photographed, parent/carers will not be permitted to video / photograph during any performance. 
Staff will try to accommodate parents/carers taking a photo of their own child after the 
performance. 
 
Many Thanks 

Miss Charlton 
Headteacher 



 

    

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Harefield Christmas Performances 2022 
 
 

 

Booking Form – Please complete a separate child for each child 

 

  

 

Please return completed Booking form to reception by Friday 2nd December  

 

 

 

 

 

Name of Child 

 

 

Class 

 

 

Performance 

you wish to 

attend 

 

 

 

Name of 

parents/careers  

attending 

1. 

2. 


